KAMA

4141 PINNACLE STREET. SUITE 120 EL PASO. TEXAS 79902 (915) 544-7600

December 5, 1972

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th St.
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Your report of reception of our station on November 28, 1972 is correct.
We are pleased to learn that you were able to clearly receive K A M A.

Reports such as yours are always welcome. Thank you for your interest.

Best regards,
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Jack R. MfVongh

General Manager
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